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We strongly support HB 2067. Gas leaf blowers are very polluting. Research shows 

that running one leaf blower for an hour is equivalent to a gas road trip from Seattle 

to San Diego.  

This bill will protect both our environment and also the people who work in 

landscaping and are subject to the health risk of inhaling fumes. I see very few of 

them wearing facial protection. Please pass this positive bill to enable a cleaner, 

healthier, and quieter environment.  


